
 

 

District of Columbia Courts 
 
Come live, work, and play in our nation’s capital, Washington, DC! 
 
Washington, DC has so many things going for it. Whether you’re a young 
professional right out of court reporting school or have a family and children, 
there’s something for everyone. Excellent schools, professional sports teams, 
urban or suburban living, world-class restaurants, and historical monuments make 
living in Washington, DC a great choice for anyone! 
 
In fact, the Court Reporting Division of DC Superior Court is looking for skilled 
Official Court Reporters to join our staff. The benefits are numerous, and include: 
 

1. Competitive Salary on the Federal Pay Scale - $78,817-$120,658 per year 
(not including transcripts) depending on qualifications and experience 

2. Federal Benefits  

3. Robust Federal Retirement Plan 

4. Paid Federal Holidays and 1 Additional DC Holiday 
 
And as if that weren’t enough, the Court Reporting Division has an Administrative 
Office that will process your transcript orders from start to finish!  Don’t let this 
pass you by!  
 
Apply now at https://www.usajobs.gov/job/679158400 
 

 

      
      
For more information, please contact 
Sharon Ruiz, Acting Deputy Director 
of the Court Reporting Division, at 
sharon.ruiz@dccsystem.gov. 


